
Issue 

FIVE 

We will be having a book fair March 9-12th! Each classroom will visit the 

book fair during school that week. Tuesday, March 10th 6-8pm will be our 

book fair evening hours & PARP family night.  

This year’s Science Fair will be on Friday, April 3rd at 6pm. All students in 

grades 1-5 are invited to create an experiment or demonstration to display. 

Students can team up for a project or work alone. Flyers will be handed out 

in a few days.  

More information about our upcoming Penny Wars coming soon!! 

Taft PTA Executive Board: 

 

March 

3rd: PTA Meeting 7:30pm 

9-12th: Book Fair 

10th: PARP Night/Evening Book 

Fair 6-8pm 

23rd: No School 

 

April 

3rd: Science Fair 

6-13th: Spring Break 

14th: PTA Meeting 7:30pm 

15-24th: Penny Wars 

 

President: Carolyn Pickens 

Co-Vice Presidents: Tara 

McCauley & Elizabeth Richland 

Treasurer: Maureen Finnerty 

Secretary: Ann Mammoliti 

Ask the Experts 
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**Thank you to everyone who helped out and/or supported us 

during the past few PTA events (Glow Party, Art Show, & Basket 

Bonanza)! Also, thank you to everyone that donated to our annual 

Basket Bonanza. It is our biggest fundraiser each year and it was 

once again a success. If you’re interested in joining the PTA, yearly 

membership is only $10.  

BOX TOPS 

 
DON’T FORGET TO 

DOWNLOAD THE BOX TOPS 

APP AND UPLOAD YOUR 

RECEIPT AFTER EACH VISIT 

TO THE STORE! 




